
Deliveries to Students!

If a delivery is made for a student, we will put their name on our Message Board (located in the main hall) and it is the student’s responsibility to look for their name between class changes, going to PE and/or on the way to lunch. We cannot interrupt the instruction of students to deliver items. 

Fast Food: Please note that Gamble Rogers Middle School does not allow fast food or other special lunches to be delivered to students and eaten in the cafeteria.
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